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Comments: Permitting fixed anchors in the wilderness is contrary to the intent of the Wilderness Act and

therefore I don't think that they should be permitted.  Chocks and nuts that don't leave evidence behind should be

all a climber needs. If they need a fixed anchor they can go to a non wilderness area.   Leave the wilderness as

wilderness.  


